
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

11. OSBORNE STREET – GIVE WAY CONTROLS  
 
 The Board considered a report by Lorraine Wilmshurst, Roading Projects Manager, seeking approval 

for new/revised traffic controls at the intersections of Osborne Street/Laurence Street, and Osborne 
Street/Charles Street. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) That the “Stop” traffic control against both the east and west approaches of Laurence Street at 

Osborne Street be revoked. 
 
 (b) That the “Stop” traffic control against both the east and west approaches of Charles Street at 

Osborne Street be revoked. 
 
 (c) That a “Give Way” traffic control be installed on all four approaches to the Laurence 

Street/Osborne street intersection. 
 
 (d) That a “Give Way” traffic control be installed on all four approaches to the Charles 

Street/Osborne Street intersection. 
 
 


